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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, May 22, 2017
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958
 
STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO ON EXTENSION OF TEMPORARY PROTECTED STATUS FOR HAITIANS

“While this extension is welcome, it falls far short of what is needed. Haitians seeking refuge in our country deserve certainty, and to be free of the fear that their family could be needlessly torn apart. It would be immoral to force them back to Haiti while their country is still recovering from a series of devastating natural disasters. Renewing Temporary Protected Status is the right thing to do, but I call on the President to provide a full, 18-month extension.”
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